TOWNSHIP OF CROCKERY
OTTAWA COUNTY, MICHIGAN

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby provided that, in order to comply with recommended guidance
from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), and Executive Order 2020-06
and Executive Directive 2020-02, issued by Governor Whitmer on March 12 and 13, 2020,
respectively, and in an effort to reduce the likelihood of spreading the Coronavirus (COVID-19),
the Township of Crockery (the “Township”) has instituted social distancing for attendees and
participants for the Township Board’s March 16, 2020 Board meeting.

To comply with recommendations for social distancing, public seating in the meeting room
has been spaced to provide approximately six feet of distance between seats in the meeting room
and, therefore, seating within the meeting room is limited to 15. Attendees at the meeting are
requested to observe social distancing of approximately six feet from other attendees.

The March 16, 2020 meeting will be held in accordance with Michigan’s Open Meetings
Act.

This notice was posted at the Township Hall on March 16, 2020 at approximately 10:15
a.m. and on the Township’s website, http://crockery-township.org/?q=node/160, on March 16,
2020 at approximately 10:15 a.m.
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